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DALLAS--Two freshman medical students at The University of 

Texas Southwestern Medical School have been awarded $1,000 stipends 

by the Pharmaceutical Manufacturers Association Foundation. 

Steven N. Brooks, son of Mr. and Mrs. Howard Nelson Brooks of 

Dallas, and Anthony C. Jung, son of Mr. and Mrs. Eugene A. Young of 

Fredericksburg, are undergoing training in clinical pharmacology 

during the summer. 

Brooks a~d Jung are among 20 students given these training 

awards this year by the PMAF. 

Foundation Executive Director Thomas E. Hanrahan said the 

awards are aimed at acquainting the students with the basic scientific 

and technical knowledge applied in clinical pharmacology. Since the 

program was started in 1967, awards have been made to 135 (including 

these 20) medical students throughout the United States. 

Dr. Andres Goth, chairman of the Department of Pharmacology, 

noted that only Southwestern and Ho ward University had two students 

receiving the grants. 

The Southwestern students are working with Dr. William A. 

Pettinger, associate professor of Pharmacology and Internal Medicine. 
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